
Summer Residency
2023!

In August we returned to The
Highlights Foundation Retreat

Center in Milanville, PA! We spent
the week with our talented students,

faculty, and guest speakers, including
Housatonic Book Award Winners
Sandra Beasley and Jason Mott.

Thank you to all who made our 2023
summer residency one we'll never

forget!



Are you interested in attending WCSU MFA’s
Dublin Residency in 2024? 

Applications for next year’s Dublin Residency are open now!
Visit our website for more information.

Earlier this month Dr. Brian
Clements hosted MFA mentor Sean
Thomas Dougherty for a reading to

celebrate his most recent publication,
Death Prefers the Minor Keys. 

Order a copy here! 

The MFA will have a table set up at this
year’s Connecticut Literary Festival at 

Real Art Ways on 10/14.
Come say hi! 

https://www.wcsu.edu/writing-mfa/dublin/
https://www.boaeditions.org/collections/sean-thomas-dougherty/products/death-prefers-the-minor-keys?_pos=1&_sid=7154e4afd&_ss=r


WRITER NEWSWRITER NEWS

Current MFA student Sophia Caselnova
won her first award for journalism at this

year’s New York Press Association
conference in Albany. Sophia is a reporter
for the Yorktown News, along with other

Halston Media publications.

Congrats, Sophia! 

MFA alum John Bonanni’s essay,
“Death of a Republic,” was published

in the San Antonio Review this
month. Check it out here!

Congrats, John! 

https://janecleland.com/event/isolation-a-tool-for-suspense-2023/
https://www.sareview.org/pub/3kotulif/release/1


Current MFA student S. Salazar recently
celebrated the publication of her debut

poetry collection, Raíces, Relics, and Other
Ghosts, published with Kelsay Books. 

Order your copy here! 

Congrats, S.!  

MFA Coordinator Anthony D’Aries’s
short story, “Time and Time Again,”

will appear in the next issue of
Cream City Review.

Congrats, Anthony!

MFA alum Kate Katcher will be
appearing in the return of the

Flagpole Radio Café on Dec. 2. 
Tickets available here! 

Congrats, Kate! 

MFA alum Susan Mangiero’s, PhD, article,
“The Doctoral Difference Sets Executives
Apart,” was recently published in AACSB

Insights. Check it out here! 

Congrats, Susan! 

Are you following us?

https://uwm.edu/creamcityreview/
https://forms.gle/Pvvns7UU1tP3ttGZ9
https://www.aacsb.edu/insights/articles/2023/09/the-doctoral-difference-sets-executives-apart
https://www.flagpoleproductions.org/
https://www.instagram.com/wcsu.mfa/
https://twitter.com/i/flow/login?redirect_after_login=%2Fi%2Fflow%2Flogin
https://www.facebook.com/WCSUMFA/

